[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 3 children – A copy of our monster Story For Cheltenham Literature Festival
Year 3 Glenfall School 
I’m delighted to tell you that your application for Glenfall School to take part in the Monster Trail at Cheltenham Festivals has been successful! We love your idea to link your story with growth mind-set. 
We’re very much looking forward to working with your schools on the Around Town Monster Trail, sponsored this year by Cheltenham Bid. There are 10 participating schools 
Friday 20th July                            	 Email your story to Cheltenham Festivals 
Monday 10th September           	Completed book covers delivered to Festival offices 
(109-111 Bath Road, GL53 7LS)
Friday 5 – Sunday 14 October   	Book covers displayed Around Town as part of Festival
18th/ 19th  October                        	Book covers picked up from Festival offices
 
We’ll follow up again with information on where your Monster book cover will be displayed, the publication date of your stories on our website and a copy of the trail map in September.
Thank you so much again for being part of our Around Town Family Trail! We really hope your children enjoy the project.
From
Cheltenham literature Festival 

